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Delta County Resident Tests Positive for COVID-19
For Immediate Release:
April 7, 2020, 3:00 PM, CST

The Delta County Office of Emergency Management was informed by the Texas
Department of State Health Services (DSHS) earlier afiernoon that a resident of Delta
County has tested positive for COVID-19. The DSHS is taking all necessary actions in
response to this matter and will be handling this case moving forward. As of today,
more than 161 other counties in Texas have positive cases of COVID-19. Due to
HIPPA laws, no additional information is available for release at this time.

Please continue to adhere-to the recommendations of the CDC, Governor Abbott’s
Executive Order GA-14, and the social distancing recommendations of the federal
government.




